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PRE-UNI NEW COLLEGE
Burwood Office: 279 Burwood Hwy Burwood East VIC 3109 PH: 8838 2990

Email: admin@newcollegevic.com.au Website: newcollegevic.com.au

Dear Year 4 (Year 5 in 2025) parents,

The January school holiday period is the most ideal time for our

students to get a head start on their studies for the new school year.

We highly recommend this special summer holiday course for the

preparation of the Scholarship tests in 2025.

The holiday course will enable our students to begin the new term

armed with the ability and confidence to achieve the best results in

their school assessment tasks. Join the Pre-Uni New College

Summer holiday course to systematically reinforce the foundations

of concepts.

Year 5 Summer Holiday WEMG Course

(6 – 17 Jan, 2025)

The summer holiday WEMG course will be held over 10 days and consist

of sharp and concise coverage of all essential topics including writing,

reading comprehension, mathematics and general ability. Please check

out the course schedule below.

 Dates: 6 – 17 January 2025 (10 days)

 Class Time: 9:00am - 3:00pm

 Subjects: Reading, Writing, Maths and General Ability

 Venue: Burwood Branch (279 Burwood Hwy Burwood East)

 Early Bird Payment Price: $840 (Full payment by 5pm, Saturday,

7th December 2024)

 Early Bird (E/B) Payment Price is only valid for Full Payment by 5pm,

Saturday, 7th December 2024.
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WHAT’S ON

30 Nov – 06 Dec 2024

Term tests period

Sat. 07 December 2024, 5PM

Summer & Term 1 WEMG Full

Term E/B Discount offer ends

Sat, 14 December 2024

Term 4 WEMG ends

06 – 17 January 2025

Summer WEMG Course (10

days)

20-23 January 2025

Summer STTC Course (4 days)

Saturday, 24 January 2025

Term 1 WEMG Course

Thurs, 06/13 February 2025

Pre-Uni Courses Seminar

Saturday, 05 April 2025
Term 1 ends


